
 

 

Borough of Matawan 
 

Public Notice 

 

Public Hearing on the Franklin Street Open Space 

Acquisition of Real Property in the Borough of Matawan 

 

September 14, 2021 Public Hearing 

CANCELLED 

 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE the Borough of Matawan Public Hearing scheduled for Tuesday, 

September 14, 2021, at 5:30 PM, to discuss proposed Acquisition of Real Property in the 

Borough of Matawan has been CANCELLED. 

 
Karen Wynne, RMC 

Municipal Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


